
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

EXTENSION OF PUBLIC INQUIRY ON  
REVIEW OF MANDATORY STANDARD ON ACCESS PRICING                                                                         

 

CYBERJAYA, 18 October 2022 --- Reference is made to the Malaysian 
Communications and Multimedia Commission (MCMC)’s previous notice 
dated 5 October 2022, where MCMC notified that it is currently holding a 
Public Inquiry on Review of Mandatory Standard on Access Pricing from 5 
October 2022 to 21 November 2022. The closing date for this Public Inquiry is 
now extended until 3 January 2023.  
 

In that regard, written submissions should be provided to the MCMC, both in 
hard copy and electronic form, by 12:00 noon on 3 January 2023 (Tuesday).  
 

The Public Inquiry Paper is available on MCMC’s website: 
https://www.mcmc.gov.my/en/resources/reports/information-paper.  
 

               For more information, please contact: 
Suruhanjaya Komunikasi dan Multimedia Malaysia 

MCMC HQ Tower 1, Jalan IMPACT, Cyber 6, 63000 Cyberjaya, Selangor 
(Attention: Access Department, Market Regulation Division) 

 
Tel.: +603 8688 8000 
Fax: +603 8688 1000 

Email: access@mcmc.gov.my 

                        www.mcmc.gov.my  
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